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Greetings,                                                                                           June 2022 
 
This month we celebrated Youth Day at The Fold. Sergeant Rita from Lephalale and some of her 
colleagues and the Bulge Rivier police came and visited. The children had a wonderful time with dancing, 
sweets and snacks! They also spoke to the children, moms and teachers about preventing abuse and 
their Buddy bear program. 
 

 
   
The Fold children and house moms got to go to the FASA camp one weekend. They had a blast, 
especially the jumping castle and roasting marshmallows. Another weekend FASA had a camp for 
student council kids. There were 27 kids in attendance from TIELEO, Mabalane, Seleka, and the Fold 
Academy. 
 

 
 



 
 
The new area rugs were delivered to The Fold. These were sponsored by multiple people who 
donated towards the trip Paul and Micky made in April. It’s winter now, and these rugs in the living 
room and bedrooms really help with the cold cement floors. 
 

 
 
 
 
Praises: Our children and staff are all in good health. New area rugs for the houses. Two camps the 
children were able to attend, and the police giving their time to our kids for Youth Day. 
    
Prayer requests: A mild winter for South Africa, it’s been said it’s going to be a very cold winter this year. 
The search for an additional couple for The Fold, that the best people for the job would be found. 
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince 


